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Decision:  Procurement Authorization – VoIP Upgrade Program 
 
At its meeting of July 12, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, as 
follows: 
        
It is recommended that the Board:  

 
1. Authorize the award of a single source contract for voice communications services, 

for Centrex 1.0 (Legacy) and Centrex 2.0 (VoIP) to Bell Canada in the total amount of 
$19.5 million, inclusive of applicable taxes. 

 


